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Dear Charles and Norman 

I attach for your information a response I received from Ann Keen regarding our request for a public inquiry. 
Could you let me know a little more about the arrangements for tomorrow and whether you feel it would be 
useful for me / someone from AvMA to be there. We want to continue to be as supportive as possible of the 
families affected by events at Gosport, but it would be helpful to know what input if any you wanted from us at 
the meeting. 

,K~d._r_~_o~d~_ .................................................................................................................. 
f Code A 

Peter Walsh 
Chief Executive 
Action against Medical Accidents (AvMA) 
44 High St 
Croydon 
CR0 1YB 

e-rnail:i .............................. -(~;~-~i~;-.~ .............................. 
Visit our website: http://www.avma.org.uk/ 

Raise money for Action against Medical Accidents by using Everyclick.com as your search 
engine - http:llwww.everyclick.comlactionagainstmedicalaccidents 

Forthcoming AvMA Events - for full details visit our web site: 
***Cerebral Palsy: ensuring you do the best for your client - 24 September 2009, Manchester 
Conference Centre*** 
***Running A Successful Clinical Negligence Practice & Case Load: A Survival Guide - 30 September 
200~), Woburn House, London*** 

***Essential Medicine for Lawyers - 14 October 2009, Browns Courtrooms, London*** 
***Older People’s Care - Scandals & Successes: Lessons from Stafford and Beyond - 21 October 2009, 
Austin Court, Birmingham*** 

***Health in Custody - Clinical & Legal Issues in Prisoners’ Healthcare - 3 November 2009, Browns 
Courtrooms, London*** 

***AvMA Specialist Clinical Negligence Panel Meeting - 5 November 2009 (afternoon), Woburn House, 
London*** 

***l~ledico-Legal Issues in Plastic Surgery - 12 November 2009, Marriott City Centre, Bristol*** 
***Legal & Ethical Issues in Healthcare - 19 November 2009, Woburn House, London*** 

***AvMA Christmas Drinks Reception - 9 December 2009 (evening), The Cumberland Hotel, London*** 

***Clinical Negligence: Law Practice & Procedure - 4-5 February 2010, Austin Court, Birmingham*** 
***Annual Clinical Negligence Conference - 25-26 June 2010, Hilton Brighton Metropole*** 
This e-mail and any attachment is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s) and may also be 
privileged. Its unauthorised use, storage, copying or disclosure is not permitted. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please destroy all paper and electrort(~ppies and inform the sender by return e-mail. Internet 

V- 
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communications are not necessarily secure and therefore AvMA does not accept legal responsibility for the 
contents of this message. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not 
represent those of AvMA unless specifically stated. 

Action against Medical Accidents is a registered charity, number 299123 and also a company limited by 
Guarantee, number 2239250. Registered offices: 44 High Street, Croydon, Surrey CR0 1YB. 

02/11/2009 
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From Ann Keen MP 
Parliamentary Under Secretary of 5tare 

Department 
of Health 

PO00000443850 

Mr Peter Walsh 
Chief Executive 
Action Against Medical Accidents 
44 High Street 
Croydon CR0 1YB 

Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London 
SW~A 2NS 

Tel: 020 7210 3000 

Dear Peter, 

Thank you for your further letter of 8 September about Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital and the General Medical Council’s (GMC’s) investigation of Dr Jane Barton. 

I understand that there will be a further session of the GMC hearing into Dr Barton’s 
case in January. Depending on the outcome, there will then be a period for any 
appeal. Legal proceedings will not be concluded until the time for any appeal has 
expired with no appeal made. 

As you may be aware, the coroner for Portsmouth and South East Hampshire intends 
to hold an inquest into the death of another of the patients who died at Gosport War 
Memorial Hospital. The Department does not know if a date has been yet been set 
for the new inquest. 

Given these circumstances, with the legal processes in connection with Gosport War 
Memorial Hospital and Dr Barton uncompleted, I consider that it would still be 
inappropriate to take a decision on whether there remain any matters that require 
further resolution. I do not therefore believe that holding a public inquiry now is an 
appropriate way to proceed. 

Code A 
ANN KEEN 

Approved by the Minister and signed electronically in her absence. 


